
Dear Parents, 
 
The holidays are quickly approaching and the second grade homeroom team has been busy planning the winter 
party.  The second grade classrooms will be celebrating on Thursday, December 14th from 1:00 – 2:15pm.   
 
The students will be involved in many fun activities celebrating winter and the end of their Polar Express Unit.   
 
To help cover the cost of the special crafts the students will be making at the party the homeroom team is asking 
for a $3.00 donation per student.    
 
Each class is also in need of a few other items to help make the party successful.  If you would be willing to 
donate any of the following items please let your class homeroom parent know by returning the bottom portion 
of this sheet.  
 
The second grade homeroom team greatly appreciates your help in making the class party a success.   
 
Thanks, 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent’s Name________________________        Student’s Name __________________ 
 
Phone Number_______________________          E-mail __________________________ 
 
 
___ Box of Twinkies   
 
___ Bag of pretzel sticks  
 
___ Box of gold fish crackers 
 
___ Juice Boxes   
 
___ Box of Ziploc baggies (Quart size) 
 
___ Box of Vanilla wafers   
 
___ Can of white icing  
 
___ Box of decorator icing tubes (writing icing tubes need to be able to make thin lines) 
 
___ Bag of large marshmallows  
 
___ Plates (24 count) 
 
___ Napkins (24 count)  
 
___ Large Bag of small candies (M&M, skittles, gummy lifesavers, etc.)  
 
 
 


